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Robert Engels, Board President
Northwest Academy
Dear Robert Engels: 
The Board of Director’s Nutrition Policy requires that the School Leader provide the School’s Board President a written summary of compliance with nutrition standards. Pursuant to this policy, we are reporting via this letter that your School has maintained compliance with the nutrition standards set forth by the FFLP.
We appreciate all that you do for your School and will continue to follow Board Policy requirements on reporting. 
Very Truly Yours,
Julio Alarcon
Principal, Northwest Academy

cc: Amy Goodson, Esq. ODE 
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